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HOLIDAY PAY  

FOR 
SUPPORT STAFF 

 
Regular school support staff will receive payment for holidays, if they occur during a week the 
employee would normally be scheduled to work, whether it is their scheduled work day or not.  
Conversely, if the employee would not normally work the week in which a holiday falls, he/she 
will be ineligible for payment for the holiday. 
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